Sign the petition — Minimise rail freight noise

To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the House of Representatives assembled in Parliament: The petition of certain citizens of
Australia draws to the attention of the House: the increased noise levels for local residents and the absence of plans to add sound barriers
along the rail freight corridor between Casula and Liverpool. Your petitioners therefore ask the House to change the current conditions of
approval for the Southern Sydney Freight Line to protect the quality of life and wellbeing of residents along this rail corridor.





